
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
 

We hope the children are feeling 
settled into Year 2 now. We are 
really proud of how well they have 
transitioned into their new year 
group :)  

Visit to Chorlton Library -  

Wednesday 25th September - am. 
Please let us know if you are able 
to help out on the trip! 

 

Reading - Please remember to 
read with your child for ten 
minutes each day. This really helps 
with their fluency and confidence. 

 

PE Kits - These should all be in 
school now please (labelled!) 

Year 2 Edition . 

Wb: 16/9/2019   

Maths 

This week we will be continuing our place value 
work by looking at counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. We 
will practise counting from different multiples of 2 
and 5, and will not start from 0 each time (e.g. 2s: 
6, 8, 10, 12...or 5s: 20, 25, 30, 35…). When count-
ing in 10s, we will practise starting from any num-
ber e.g. 2, 12, 22, 32, 42. We will look for patterns 
as we count.  

We will also be introducing counting in 3s, for-
wards and backwards, from any given multiple of 
3. 

English 

In English we will be finishing off our work on the 
book Halibut Jackson. We will be writing predictions, 
reviews and adverts.  

To help your child, please read with them as often 
as possible. 

Spellings 

This week’s spellings are the homophones: see, 
there, their, here, hear, sea, too, two, blue, blew. 
Please use Spelling Shed to practise! 

 

 


